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Monday, January 13, 2025 

Admissions Committee 
George Brown College 
Toronto, ON 

Dear Members of the Admissions Committee, 

I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation for Henil Patel, who was a student in my 
Java course during the Fall 2024 semester. Henil has demonstrated a strong grasp of 
programming concepts, a high degree of initiative, and a genuine passion for learning that makes 
him an excellent candidate for the Teaching Assistant position at George Brown College. 

Throughout the course, Henil consistently displayed his programming acumen and eagerness to 
assist his peers, often helping them troubleshoot and understand complex topics. His ability to 
communicate complex information in an accessible and patient manner was particularly notable. 
Henil also showed impressive problem-solving skills and a deep commitment to his personal and 
professional development, qualities that I believe will make him an asset to your teaching team. 

Henil's proactive approach and his dedication to fostering a supportive learning environment are 
commendable. I am confident that his enthusiasm for teaching and his solid foundation in Java 
programming will contribute positively to your academic community. 

Please feel free to contact me at hesam.akbari@georgebrown.ca should you require any further 
information. 

Sincerely, 

Hesam Akbari 

Professor 


